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Temporary Water Service 
Interruption

Infrastructure Upgrades in Park Place

Please be advised that in the next upcoming weeks (weather and/or field 
conditions permitting), there will be will be a possible requirement of turning 
off water for approximately 15-30 minutes at individual houses/ buildings at 
the north side of Park Place between 179 and 233 Park Place. As contractors 
excavate for the sewer installation, water house connections crossing the 
sewer trench may require replacement. This requires approximatively 15 - 30 
minutes to complete. Any house and/or building affected will be notified one 
hour in advance.
Location: 179 Park Place to 233 Park Place

If you have any questions, concerns, 
or would like to learn more about 
this DDC Project, please call the 
Community Construction Liaison: 

Danilo Mikhaylov
Office: 646-908-2130 
Cell: 347-696-7530
Parkplccl@gmail.com 
Office Hours: 7am - 3:30pm 

During non-construction hours please contact 
311 for non-emergency city services. 

PLEASE NOTE: Due to unforeseen conditions 
(weather, field conditions, etc) it may become 
necessary to change some scheduled work 
locations and operations. 

https://twitter.com/nycddc
https://www1.nyc.gov/site/ddc/index.page


Handling a temporary 
water shutdown

For more information and to view  
our recent video series, visit us at 
on.nyc.gov/2YIiWbd
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 BEFORE THE 
WATER  
SHUTDOWN

•  Store water for cooking,
cleaning, and other needs

•  Shut off the water main
valve in your house
or building to prevent
plumbing problems,
including brown water
from sediments
(or ask your landlord
or super to do so)

•  Turn off water-cooled
systems such as
central air and heating

ONCE THE  
WATER  
IS BACK ON 

•  Turn on the building’s
water main valve
(or ask your landlord
or super to do so)

•  Run all sink and
tub faucets for
15-30 minutes to
flush the plumbing

QUESTIONS  
OR CONCERNS? 

If you have any concerns 
or questions, or would  
like to receive updates, 
please contact this project’s 
dedicated Community 
Construction Liaison.  
If you will be uniquely  
impacted by this work, you 
may request a special  
accommodation, if possible. 

ADDITIONAL 
INFORMATION

During non-construction 
hours, please call 311. 

Please be advised, the 
water main installation  
is being performed on 
behalf of the sponsoring 
agency, NYC Department 
of Environmental  
Protection (DEP). If you 
have questions about  
water quality, please  
contact DEP. 

The NYC Department of Design and 
Construction (DDC) installs and  
repairs the underground pipes that  
deliver water in New York City. Some 
pipes are over 100 years old and  
need to be replaced. New types of  
pipes are more resistant to cracks and 
breaks. They will safely deliver high- 
quality water for decades to come.

To do this essential work, 
we have to temporarily  
turn off your water. 

Your water will be turned 
back on at the  
end of each work shift.

https://on.nyc.gov/2YIiWbd
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